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Oruwari Mercy

Subject: FW: Chances rep on AAP
Attachments: CPO399HighRdTottenham-InitialObjection-TWSI.DOCX

From: Penny Potter  
Sent: 24 April 2015 13:37 
To: Johnson Suzanne 
Subject:  

Ref: 

Date:24/04/2015 

Dear Suzanne 

Thank you for your e-mail to me in reply to my letter to you dated 31st March. 

Although I appreciate that the propose re-development of the Tottenham area is still at the 
consultation stage, I still wish to emphasise at an early stage the trustees' opposition to the 
redevelopment of our property, noting that the action plan provides for the preservation of the site as 
a listed building. It is difficult for us to envisage any "Comprehensive redevelopment justifying the loss 
of the listed building." mentioned as a possibility in the action plan. In these circumstances, we would 
expect the earliest possible indication of any demolition and/or compulsory purchase considerations by 
the council. 

I note that it is now four weeks since you copied in our correspondence to your planning officers, and I 
should be obliged for an initial response from them.can you please post this email to the development 
team 

Thank you 

Kind Regards, 
Penny Potter 
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